
DATE:  May 18, 2021

TOPIC:  Grades 1-2 Playground

PREPARED BY:  Courtney Whited and Athi Toufexis, Principal, StudioGC architecture+interiors

Recommended for:
☐ Action

☒ Discussion

☒ Information

Purpose/Background:
Last year, the kindergarten playground received new equipment and a smooth rubberized surface. 

In an effort to continue to incorporate more accessibility features, the playground for grades one 

and two is up for consideration. Administration is checking with Team Reil on the replacement of a 

small climber due to its deteriorated condition. Accessible equipment options are attached.

Fiscal Impact:
Depends on course of action

Recommendation:
This summary is for informational purposes. The Administration requests direction from the 

Facilities Committee on next steps.

Executive Summary
Facilities Committee Meeting



Todd Hall Grades 1-2 Playground

Climber Needs Replacement




